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UT 

THE WHITE HOUSE 
WASHINGTON 

January 22, 1975 

MR. PRESIDENT: 

We do not anticipate the legislation 
described in the attached memorandum 
to be ready before the end of the 
week. 

• 

Digitized from Box C10 of The Presidential Handwriting File 
 at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library



FEDERAL ENERGY ADMINISTRATION 
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20461 

. .II /· 

OFFICE OF THE ADMINISTRATOR 

January 17, 1975 

MEMORANDUM FOR THE PRESIDENT 

FROM: FRANK G. ZARB 

THROUGH: ROGERS C.B. MO 

SUBJECT: STATE OF THE UNION FOLLOW-UP 

The Energy Resources Council will continue to follow-up 

on the energy proposals delivered in the State of the Union 

Message. We will report to you bi-weekly indicating progress 

on each segment. 

Attachments 
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